
 
 
 
 

April 11, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard, Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application for USF Eligibility for South Central Utah 
Telephone Association, Inc. 

 Docket No. 10-052-01 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Please find enclosed redacted and confidential versions of the Stipulation Regarding 
Application for Interim USF Support in the above referenced docket.  Of note, the Stipulation 
contains provisions addressing, with a timeline, the filing of a Second Amended Application for 
USF Eligibility. 
  
 If you have any questions, please contact me or Kira Slawson, counsel for South Central 
Utah Telephone Association. 
 
      Sincerely. 
    
 
      Patricia Schmid 
      Attorney for Division of Public Utilities 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Kira M. Slawson  


